MISSOURI NATIONAL GUARD RETIREE COUNCIL MINUTES FRIDAY, 28 OCTOBER 2022

Meeting called and conducted by Retirement Services Office personnel Mr. John Lewis and Mr. Todd Henderson.

Retiree Council members present:

Chairman: Randy Rodenberg

Secretary: Gaila Sullivan Chaplain: Gary Gilmore

Regional Area's representation at meeting:

West: Gary Body

Northwest: Randy Rodenberg and Gaila Sullivan

Southwest: Jim Dunn

Central: William Johnson

East: Bill Leeper and David Riley

Northeast:

Southeast: Gary Gilmore

Agendas for Saturday were provided and other important details, regarding the Retiree Appreciation Day, were discussed.

The RAD was held in conjunction with the Missouri National Guard Association Conference.

Retiree Council members had one order of business, that required a vote. Holding a 50/50 drawing during the RAD. Motion was made by Jim Dunn, 2nd by Gary Boyd, motion passed. Proceeds would be given to Missouri National Guard Association (MONGA) to assist with conference expenses.